
 

ST. LOUIS SCHOOL 
Circular No. 074 (23-24) 

28th September, 2023 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

Re: Biology Field Trip (S5) 

Our school is going to organize a Biology field trip at Caritas Chan Chun Ha Field Studies Centre 

(Cheung Chau).  All S5 students taking Biology as an elective are required to participate in the field trip 

as it is a valuable opportunity to learn some more about the freshwater stream ecosystem. 

  

The details are as follows: 

Date: 21th November 2023 (Tuesday) 

Time: 7:20 a.m. - 4:45 p.m. 

Gathering venue: Central (Pier No. 6) – Mui Wo 

Dismissal venue: Cheung Chau Pier 

Teacher−in−charge: Mr. Yeung Hon Pan and Mr. Wu Man Hui Samuel  

Remarks 1. Students should be in School PE uniform or House jersey 

2. Students are reminded to bring enough money for transportation 

and lunch. 

3. Students are required to being along with a pair of extra shoes for 

their freshwater activity. As the shoes must cover the toes and the  

heels, no slippers or sandals will be allowed. 

Please return the following reply slip on or before 20th October, 2023 (Fri). Should there be any 

enquiries, please contact Mr. WU Man Hui Samuel at 2546 0117. 

 

  (Mr. YEUNG Hon Pan) 

 for  Principal 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Reply slip 

Re: Biology Field Trip (S5) 

Dear Principal, 

 

 I allow my child ________________________ of Class ______ (No. _____) to attend the Biology 

Field Trip.  

 

 I do not allow my son/charge ________________________ of Class ______ (No. _____) to attend 

the Biology Field Trip. (with a letter of absence attached).  

Signature of Parent/Guardian : ______________________ 

Name of Parent/Guardian : ______________________ 

Emergency Contact Number : ______________________ 

Student’s Mobile Number : ______________________ 

Date : ______________________ 

 

* Please delete where inappropriate.  
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